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ASA continues to monitor and analyze the situation affecting faculty and graduate students in light of 

the Coronavirus. We welcome input from both students and faculty regarding these important and 

urgent issues. Graduate students and faculty constitute an inextricably linked collective in charge of 

promoting the discipline of sociology. Thus, we must pursue our collective interests as we confront 

unprecedented challenges. In this spirit, ASA supports the right for graduate students to organize, and 

we support fair compensation for the important labor graduate students provide. 


